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                                                               Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Andrea English
                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle
                                                               Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Farrow  
                                                               Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Fiona Tweddle   



13th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wear Red Day – Friday 20th October 2023

To support the charity ‘Show Racism The Red Card’ we are participating in the national ‘Wear Red Day.’ We are inviting pupils to wear something red to support this cause if they would like to. There is no pressure to participate in this event as we appreciate that not everyone will have red clothing so please do not feel obliged to buy anything special in order to participate. Any voluntary donation amount for the charity would be greatly appreciated.
 
For health and safety reasons, the same school rules still apply to the wearing of jewellery, make up, pyjamas and high heeled shoes. 



Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,


Mrs. R Farrow
Deputy Headteacher 
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